
12.2.21 – Curriculum Newsletter 
 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 
 

We hope you are all keeping safe and well in these strange times and would like to 
keep you up to date with Curriculum developments. 
Even though we have had school closures we have kept busy with our Reading, 
Writing and Maths and continuing our Come and See and Collective Worship journey. 
We have also embarked on some fantastic new learning in the afternoons and have 
really enjoyed our topics in different subject areas. 
A big thank you to adults for supporting the learning at home with regular visits to 
our home learning platforms and engaging with remote learning. We are very proud 
of the children in their attitudes to learning and behaviour this half term – they have 
all demonstrated our SCORE Values! 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
Self Esteem Commitment Organisation Resilience Excellence 

Curriculum Focus this Term 

This term we have worked really hard in our core subjects and are using our 
knowledge and understanding of English and Maths across all of our other subjects 
too. This half term in our afternoon lessons we have covered Science, History and 
Design Technology. The children have demonstrated resilience when learning new 
things and ‘diving deep’ into their new topics. We have a strong emphasis on the 
vocabulary learned in the topics and are discovering new ways to make the new 
knowledge stick. You will find our knowledge organisers on our website and on Class 
Dojo. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Remote Learning 
Our home learning has been a success for any children needing to self -isolate or access remote learning due to school closures. We are providing access to a variety of 
activities, resources and learning platforms. We are using ‘Teams’ to now join together from school to home! Thank you to all of our parents and 
carers for your understanding and support when children have needed to be taught from home. Please continue to access the work set by the 
teachers and as always we are here to help! 

 
 

Jigsaw 
We continue to work with Jigsaw for our new PSHE scheme of work. This term we are considering our ‘Dreams and Goals’. The children are really enjoying the resources, 
lesson plans and ideas. You can find further information on the website. 

This half term break…  

After half term, our Curriculum focus will be Design Technology. Look out for a ‘readiness for learning’ task for the children to complete at home! We look forward to seeing 

their work. 



 


